
February 13, 2018 

 

MINUTES 

 

Mayor Dentler administered the Oath of Office to the newly appointed council member Mr. Ferry prior to the 

meeting opening.   

 

A special meeting of Dover Borough Council was held at Borough Hall, 46 Butter Road on Tuesday, February 

13, 2018 at 7:17 PM for the purpose of approving hiring of Todd Hoppel for the open Public Works position.  

All council members and Mayor Dentler were present.   

 

President Kroft asked Mrs. Koch to present the information.  Mrs. Koch states there is a candidate for the 

public works position.  She is asking for approval from Borough Council to hire Todd Hoppel to start on 

February 26th, 2018.  Mr. Sabold made a motion to hire Todd Hoppel for the fulltime public works position 

effective February 26th, 2018.  Mrs. Koch seconded the motion and it carried.   

 

There was no other business to discuss. 

 

Mr. Slusser made the motion to adjourn the meeting with a second by Ms. Snyder.  The motion carried and the 

meeting adjourned at 7:20 pm. 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Brenda J. Plowman 

Secretary/Treasurer  


